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TCPID and Rethink Ireland are having an 
event. 

 

The event will be on the 27th of October 
2023. 

 

The event is a conference. 
 
People will talk about TCPID. 
 
People will talk about education. 

 

 
The event starts at 9.30. 

 

 
The event finishes at 1:30. 

 

 
The event will be in the Trinity Business 
School.  

 

 
All the students and graduates can come 
to the event. 

 

TCPID asked some people to speak at the 
event. 
 
We are waiting for them to say they will 
come. 



 

There will be 3 conversation salons. 
 
Someone from TCPID will talk to 3 or 4 
graduates or students. 
 
The audience will watch and listen. 

 

 
If you feel tired or stressed during the  
 
event you can take a break. 

 

There will be a quiet space to sit.  
 
If you want you can walk around  

 

 
It is your choice if you want to go to the 
event.  

 

You may need supports to come to the 
event. 
 
Email us at tcpid@tcd.ie or email Des at 
astond@tcd.ie .   

 

 
 
If you have questions or you are not sure 

 

 
Tell Des 
Email: astond@tcd.ie 
 

 

Thank you! 
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